
 

 

February 1, 2022 

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s), 

It is time to plan for the 2022-2023 school year, and we look forward to you being a part of our Mayfair Christian 

School (MCS) family again. The re-enrollment period for returning students is February 1 – March 10, 2022. 

We have attached the necessary paperwork to be filled out and returned to MCS’s administrative office on or 

before March 10, 2022. It is crucial that we receive your re-enrollment paperwork within this time frame to 

guarantee an available spot for your child(ren) next school year. Also, if you have siblings who will be ready to 

attend MCS next year, please request an application packet.  

Listed below are some key points for you to remember when registering your student(s). 

 There is a $50 registration fee for the first student, $25 each additional student with a max of $100 per 

family. This is due with the paperwork for your student.  

 The operations fee this year will be $100 for the first student, $50 each additional student with a max of 

$200 per family.  This fee must be paid in full by the first day of school, Wednesday, August 17, 2022. If 

you feel you may have difficulty paying these amounts at one time or need assistance, please contact the 

school office to make arrangements. 

 Students who receive the Ohio Ed Choice Scholarship need to complete the renewal application and 

submit proper proof of residence (current utility bill which includes the billing and service address). For 

families that receive the Ohio Ed Choice Expansion Scholarship, you will also need to submit the income 

verification form to the ODE along with proof of income (W2’s, 4 current paystubs or 2021 Tax return).  

 Any students entering first, fourth and seventh grades will need to have a physical and submit the 

completed form by August 30, 2022. 

Students who live in the Akron public school district are eligible for busing for the 2022-2023 school year.  

Information regarding how to apply for busing will be sent home in March. Please make sure you turn in busing 

requests between April and June to the APS Transportation department. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. Please continue to keep our school in your 

thoughts and prayers as we plan for the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mayfair Christian School 

 


